
 

 JUST CRUISING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A message from the President 

Hi Everyone 

Hope you all had a great Christmas and New Year, 
2018 has definitely crept up on us quickly. 

Last year was a good year for the club financially and 
events wise with lots of great cruises and 
memorable moments.  The club continues to remain 
financially viable with a very healthy bank balance 
which is allowing us to purchase new equipment.  
Keep an eye out for our new marquees, they 
shouldn’t be too much longer, the old ones were 
looking tired so we decided it was time to replace 
them and up the anti... 

There are some fun events already planned for the 
first half of the year and the big one that many of us 
are looking forward to is our trip to Tassie in March, 
can’t wait!  Keep an eye out for all the funny stories 
and pics on our return. 

Our AGM is also coming up in March and all 
nomination paperwork has been sent out, if you 
haven’t received anything please contact Peter 
Wadham.  All nomination forms need to be back to Peter Wadham by Friday 23rd February. 

Thanks to all our members for supporting the club last year, enjoy the read and stay cool! 

Daniel Shevlin 
President  

November / December 
2017 

 

General Meetings 
7:30pm 

Every 2nd Wednesday  
of the Month 

THE OAKDEN CENTRAL 

Corner of Fosters Road & 

Hilltop Drive, Oakden, SA 

Contact Us 

 

 

 

 

 

FPV & XR Car Club of SA Inc 

PO Box 56, Ingle Farm 

SA 5098 

 

0458 371 575 

 

 

info@fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

www.fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

FPV & XR Car Club –SA 

Incorporated  
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In the Army cruise 
Hosted by Brett Moseley 

 
We had a great turnout for this show with 13 cars meeting at castle 
plaza. It was a relatively early start but everyone was keen for this event 
as no one had attended it before. Hosted by the Horsepower Crew who 
were very organised and grateful for our clubs attendance. 
There was a short drive from Edwardstown to the Warradale Army 

Barracks where we were shown onto the oval to our area to set up. 

Everybody pitched in to help set up and from there we prepared our cars 

ready for the public. 

There was a good mix of car clubs and trade stalls 

which gave us and the public some variety to pass the 

time. Trevor and Deb also brought a TV so we could 

watch the V8’s! 

Towards the end of the day they had the trophy 

presentation, we were very lucky to have picked up 3 

trophies, Sue for “best numberplate”, Brett for a 

“sponsors choice” and the club won “best club 

display”. Following this we packed up the marquee 

and display and said our goodbyes, Thank you to the 

members that helped with bringing flags/marquees etc, it was much appreciated!! 

Overall an enjoyable day was had by all. 
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Cruise for Charity 
Hosted by Kylie Williams 
Thank you to those who came along and braved the rain for the first meeting point 
at Wigley Reserve Glenelg.  There was a huge turnout at the oval and the club was 
represented with 3 cars displaying.  At about 7pm we followed the cruise route 
through the hills ended up at The Showgrounds.   Hopefully next year we can get a 
better turnout.  A big thanks to Kate and Josh too for helping me out with Piper. 

 

 

Club Christmas Dinner 
Hosted by Kate & Don Redman 
 

We were all thrilled to spend another wonderful 
Christmas at the Redman Manor, where we were 
warmly welcomed buy our wonderful hosts Don, 
Kate & family. 
 
We made our way out into the courtyard where our 
hosts had arranged an amazing set up with a huge 
long table decorated with candles, Christmas 
decorations and overhead fairy lights.  The smells 
coming from the kitchen were amazing and made us 
all drool and our taste buds dance! 
 
We enjoyed refreshments and a good old yarn while 
we waited for everyone to arrive and settle in.  We 
even had a surprise visit from a very different 
looking Father Christmas and his very tired reindeer 
Rudolph who kept trying to lie down.  Father 
Christmas was getting very cranky with Rudolph for going to sleep on the job 
but the kids didn’t mind they were pleased to see him and loved their 
Christmas presents. 
 
Everyone enjoyed the huge selection of nibbles, meats, vegetables & 

condiments followed by some very indulgent desserts which included a soft serve machine which was a 
huge hit with everyone.  I think Helen had to drag Pete away from it more than once…….lol……. he wasn’t 
the only one!  It was a lovely evening hosted by two of the most wonderful people who opened up their 
home and ensured everyone had the best time.  

 
So much food, So much fun - Thank You guys you spoilt us all 
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Committee Members 

 
President:   Daniel Shevlin 

Vice President:  Brett Moseley 

Secretary:   Andrea Shevlin 

Treasurer:   Helen Wadham 

Events Coordinator:  Cara Langford 

Events 1:   Troy Redman 

Events 2:   Patrick Shevlin 

All Ford Day Rep:  Committee & 

     Kim Malone 

Editor:    Robyn Moseley 

Website Manager:  Sean Malone 

Catering Officer:  Kate Redman 

 

 

Updated your details? 
 
Please let Brett know if you’ve changed any of your 
details, especially your email address.  We can then 
promptly update the members’ data base and you  
won’t miss out on getting any information from the 
club. 

 
 
From the Editor 
Thank you for reading the 2017 November / December Edition of the FPV & XR Car Club of SA’s 
Newsletter, Just Cruising. If you have any articles, photos, advertisements you would like to see in 
the newsletter, please email them to me at info@fpvxrclub.com.au and I will get them into the 
newsletter as soon as possible. 
Robyn Moseley, Editor 
 

 
 

Our Reason for Being 
The FPV & XR Car Club SA is committed to providing a quality family 
orientated social club for those who enjoy driving their FPV, XR, Tickford, 
Ford Performance and specific Ford Heritage Vehicles, making new 
friends and having fun.  The club welcomes all friendly like-minded people 
with similar interests. 

Upcoming Events 
 

  

 

11th February 
Mystery Picnic 

  

 

25th February 
Beerenberg Family 

Cruise 

  

 

24th March 
Old Skool N  

New Age 
 

  

 

1st April 
Easter Breakfast 

  
-Don’t forget to RSVP! -  

-  All cruises are subject to change -  


